
Notice of Motion - Donkey Rides at Paignton Green – Annual Council 11 May 
2016 – Mayoral Decision 

 
 
 
As part of our heritage, Donkey Rides are a traditional seaside attraction at Paignton 
Green and have been for many years. 
 
After a recent tendering exercise, they have been given notice that they were the 
unsuccessful bidder on this occasion.  Therefore there will be no Donkey rides for 
children on Paignton Green. 
 
This Council requests the Assistant Director of Community and Customer Services 
to find an alternative site in Paignton so that Donkey Rides can remain as part of the 
Torbay visitor experience. 
 
 
Proposer - Councillor Amil 
 
Seconded - Councillor King 


